ATF Disclosure Division’s letter acknowledging receipt of an FOIA request filed by ATF Special Agent Vincent Cefalu seeking
information about the punitive transfer he received in retaliation for Whistleblower complaints.

U.S. Department of Justice

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco,
Firearms and Explosives

100060-JR

Washington, DC 20226

www.atf.gov

Vincent A. Cefalu DEC 12 2008
884 Alameda Ave.
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Dear Mr. Cefalu:

This is to acknowledge your December 10, 2008, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request to the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF). You are
seeking certain information “related to the permanent change of station transfer of
Vincent A. Cefalu from the Stockton, Ca. field office to the Dublin Ca. office”.

Your request was received on December 10, 2008, and has been assigned number 09-
317; a response will be mailed to you within 20 (twenty) business days from the date of

receipt.

Sincerely,

Johnny Rosner
Disclosure Specialist




Actual document provided by ATF’s Disclosure Division’s letter in response to an FOIA request filed by ATF Special Agent
Vincent Cefalu seeking information about the punitive transfer he received in retaliation for Whistleblower. All useful
information that would tend to incriminate ATF management and indicate unlawful retaliatory conduct has been redacted
(blacked out). They might as well have just sent a blank sheet of paper.

From: m S
Sent: uesday, October 07, 2008 9:31 AM
To: i

Cc:

Subject: RE: Treatment during !!S move

Importance: High

ing me in Vince.

Thanks again,

ATF Ombudsman

202 -7412
@atf.gov

————— Original Message-----
Sent: Monday, ctober 06, 2008 11:13 PM
To:

Cc:
Subject: RE: Treatmen uring PCS move

Hello —

r. Cefalu /

eMr. Cefalu §




